
Second Quarter 2012

Dear Pastor,

The Lord’s goodness has been evident this quarter. I am eager to share with you the 
news of the ministry.

In April, we held our semi-annual Candidate School. We had 12 families in attendance. 
These families came for a time of training on how to do deputation, how to be a 
missionary, and how to effectively communicate in the ministry. I believe the graduates 
of this year’s missions class will be highly effective in the work of the ministry. Because 
of your support, I helped administrate and taught in this Candidate School. 

In May, our son graduated with his Master’s degree. I was able to attend his graduation 
to celebrate with him this milestone. During May, I also preached in four missions 
conferences helping churches to reach their Faith Promise Goals. Your monthly support 
enabled me to train missionaries, to interview missionaries, and to help churches 
increase their missions giving. May is also the month of preparation for our annual 
Family Fellowship Week. Our staff works very hard to hold this conference, and God 
richly rewarded their labors.

In June, we held our Family Fellowship Week. The Lord led me to select the theme 
from Genesis 12:1-2. “I will shew thee.” Each man who preached took us to a place in 
Scripture where God showed His man what He needed him to see. Your faithful 
contributions make it possible to plan, preach, and encourage missionaries. Thank you 
for being faithful in your giving to this work.

In June, I visited Ivory Coast, West Africa. I visited one of the churches of our 
missionaries. It was a good 12 day trip. I was bitten by a Malaria-carrying mosquito. It 
manifested when I got home. It put me out of commission for a week. I am still having 
some residual issues.

This ministry, global in scope, requires many miles travelled, many days away from 
home, and many moments in agonizing prayer before the Lord. I thank you for being 
there for me in the work to which I’ve been called. Thank you most of all for your 
prayers.

Sincerely yours,

John O'Malley
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